
From: Laurie McDermott <lfm320@aol.com>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/6/2017 3:13:13 PM
Subject: Re: Follow up

Absolutely. 
Thank you so very much for your response. 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
Sincerely,
Laurie McDermott

Sent from my iPhone

> On Jun 6, 2017, at 2:33 PM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
> 
> Ms. McDermott, I am sorry for the delayed reply. We're at the end of our Senate session, and it's pretty chaotic. May I please call you 
next Wednesday or Thursday? We'll be done, and I'll have more time to talk in depth with you. Thanks a lot
> 
> Danny
> ________________________________________
> From: Laurie McDermott <lfm320@aol.com>
> Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2017 12:59 PM
> To: Danny Varat
> Cc: Kevin L. Bryant
> Subject: Follow up
> 
> Good afternoon,
> I'm following up with you on a couple issues.
> Wanted to know if Lt. Gov. Bryant received Riley's letter? Also - when we met in March you were going to reach out to Sen. Malloy 
about making an introduction regarding prison reform; and to Bryan Stirling about Riley speaking on behalf of DUI awareness.
> Would very much appreciate hearing from you. Thank you,
> Laurie McDermott
> 
> Sent from my iPhone
> 
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